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20 March 2015

James Russell

Sent via www.fyi.orq.nz

Dear James

OIA: 2015.018 and 2015.019

| refer to your email dated 12 March 2015.

You asked whether the New Zealand Fire Service Commission (NZFSC) considered transferring
{SlIJA )r'equest for information of 6 March 2015 under section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982
The NZFSC did not transfer your request for information under section 14 of the OIA. This is

because the Otago Rural Fire Authority, the Fire Authority responsible for fire risk management in
the Shag Point Area, is not an entity to which section 14 of the OIA applies.

Yours sincerg

Dired] e of the Chief Executive
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